
Year 

Date of event/ 

competition 

(DD-MM-YYYY)

Type of the event / 

competition (Sport 

/ cultural / 

Technical / 

academic fest / any 

other (please 

specify) event 

through active club 

/ forum

Name  of the event/competition Link

2019-20 25/08/2019
Technical/Academic 

Fest

Model Exhibition and Science Festival- 2019 

Organized by: Department of Civil, AKS 

University Satna

View Document

2019-20 25/09/2019
Technical/Academic 

Fest

World Pharmacist Day 2019 Organized by: 

Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences and 

Technology, AKS University Satna

View Document

2019-20
16/10/2019-

17/10/2019

Technical/Academic 

Fest

World Food Day Celebration – 2019 

Organized by: Department of Food 

Technology, Faculty of Agriculture 

Engineering and Technology,  AKS 

University Satna (M.P.)

View Document

2019-20
18/11/2019-

24/11/2019

Technical/Academic 

Fest

National Pharmacy Week - 2019 Organized 

by: Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences 

and Technology, AKS University Satna

View Document

2019-20 14/12/2019
Technical/Academic 

Fest

National Energy Conservation Day 

Celebration -2019 Organized by: Department 

of Electrical Engineering, Faculty of 

Engineering Science and Technology,  AKS 

University Satna (M.P.)

View Document

2019-20
02/03/2020-

03/03/2020

Technical/Academic 

Fest

Master Chef 2.0 - 2020 Organized by 

Department of Food Technology, AKS 

University Satna

View Document

2019-20
18/06/2020-

19/06/2020

Technical/Academic 

Fest

Online Quiz Competition 2020 Organized by: 

Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences and 

Technology, AKS University Satna

View Document

2019-20 26/11/2019
Technical/Academic 

Fest

Techno Fest 2019 Organized by: Department 

of Electrical, Faculty of Engineering and 

Technology, AKS University Satna

View Document

2020-21
05/09/2020-

06/09/2020

Technical/Academic 

Fest

Commercio-2020: (A Step towards Vanijya 

Gyaan) Organized by: Department of 

Commerce in Association with The Sports 

Club  AKS University Satna (M.P.)

View Document

2020-21
18/03/2021-

20/03/2021

Technical/Academic 

Fest

National Science Festival “Bio-Creation- 

2021”Organized by: Department of 

Biotechnology, AKS University Satna

Venue: Central Auditorium, AKS University 

Satna

View Document

2020-21 22/03/2021
Technical/Academic 

Fest

World Water Day Celebration -2021 

Organized by: Department of Environmental 

Science, Faculty of Life Sciences and 

Technology,  AKS University Satna (M.P.)

View Document

2021-22 16/10/2021
Technical/Academic 

Fest

World Food Day Celebration – 2021 

Organized by: Department of Agriculture 

Engineering and Food Technology, Faculty 

of Agriculture Science and Technology,  

AKS University Satna (M.P.)

View Document

2021-22
21/11/2021-

27/11/2021

Technical/Academic 

Fest

National Pharmacy Week - 2021 Organized 

by: Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences 

and Technology, AKS University Satna

View Document

The institution conducts /organizes  following activities

5.3.3.3. Technical Event/academic fests

https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/1. Model Exhibition and Science Festival 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/2. World Pharmasist Day 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/3. World Food Day Celebration 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/4. National Pharmacy Week 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/5. National Energy Conservation Day Celebration 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/6. Master Chef 2.0 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/7. Online Quiz Competition 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/8. TECHNO-FEST 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/9. Commercio 2019-20.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/10.National_Science_Festival_Biocreation_2020-21.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/11. World Water Day Celebration 2020-21.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/12. World Food Day Celebration 2021-22.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/13. National Pharmacy Week 2021-22.pdf


2021-22 21/06/2022
Technical/Academic 

Fest

International Day of Yoga- 2022, Organized 

by: Department of Yoga, AKS University 

Satna

View Document

2022-23 8/8/2022
Technical/Academic 

Fest

Eat Right Mela -2022 Organized By District 

Collector and Food Safety Department of 

Satna, Food Safety and Standards Authority 

of India (FSSAI) in association with Science 

and Technology Club AKS University, Satna

View Document

2022-23 9/8/2022
Technical/Academic 

Fest

World Physiotherapy Day Celebration - 2022 

Organized by: Department of Paramedical 

Sciences, AKS University Satna

View Document

2022-23 10/11/2022
Technical/Academic 

Fest

TECHNO-FEST 2022 Organized by: 

Department of Electrical Engineering, Faculty 

of Engineering and Technology, AKS 

University Satna

View Document

2022-23
20/11/2022-

26/11/2022

Technical/Academic 

Fest

National Pharmacy Week - 2022  Organized 

by: Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences 

and Technology, AKS University Satna

View Document

2022-23
25/02/2023-

26/02/2023

Technical/Academic 

Fest

1st Engineering EXPO Organized by: Faculty 

of Engineering Science and Technology, 

AKS University Satna

View Document

2022-23
01/03/2023-

02/03/2023

Technical/Academic 

Fest

Master Chef 3.0 - 2023 Organized by 

Department of Food Technology, AKS 

University Satna

View Document

2022-23 21/04/2023
Technical/Academic 

Fest

Food Competition -2023, Organized by 

Department of Education, AKS University 

Satna

View Document

2022-23 21/06/2023
Technical/Academic 

Fest

International Day of Yoga- 2023, Organized 

by: Department of Yoga, AKS University 

Satna

View Document

2023-24 23/08/2023
Technical/Academic 

Fest

Technical Rangoli Designing Festival -2023 

Organized by: Department of Biotechnology, 

Faculty of Life Sciences and Technology, 

AKS University Satna

View Document

2023-24 8/9/2023
Technical/Academic 

Fest

World Physiotherapy Day Celebration - 2023 

Organized by: Department of Paramedical 

Sciences, AKS University Satna

View Document

2023-24 25/09/2023
Technical/Academic 

Fest

World Pharmacist’s Day Celebration - 2023 

Organized by: Department of Pharmaceutical 

Sciences and Technology, AKS University 

Satna

View Document

2023-24 4/11/2023
Technical/Academic 

Fest

TECHNO-FEST 2023 Organized by: 

Department of Electrical Engineering, Faculty 

of Engineering and Technology, AKS 

University Satna

View Document

2023-24
09/10/2023-

10/10/2023

Technical/Academic 

Fest

Mega Plantation Drive- “GO GREEN” 

Organized by: Department of Agriculture 

Science and Technology, Faculty of 

Agriculture Science and Technology, AKS 

University Satna

View Document

2023-24
22/12/2023-

23/12/2023

Technical/Academic 

Fest

AgriFest -2023 Department of Agriculture 

Science and Technology, Faculty of 

Agriculture Science and Technology, AKS 

University Satna

View Document

2023-24
19/02/2024-

21/02/2024

Technical/Academic 

Fest

2
nd

 Engineering EXPO - 2024 Organized by: 

Faculty of Engineering Science and 

Technology, AKS University Satna

View Document

2023-24 21/06/2024
Technical/Academic 

Fest

International Day of Yoga- 2024, Organized 

by: Department of Yoga, AKS University 

Satna

View Document

https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/14. International Yoga Day 2021-22.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/15. Eat Right Mela 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/16. World Physiotherapy Day Celebration 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/18. National Pharmacy Week 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/19. 1st Engineering EXPO 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/20. Master Chef 3.0 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/21. FOOD COMPETITION 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/22. International Yoga Day 2022-23.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/23. Technical Rangoli Designing Festival 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/24. World Physiotherapy Day Celebration 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/25. World Pharmacist Day 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/26. TECHNO-FEST 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/27.MegaPlantationDriveGOGREEN2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/28. Agrifest 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/29. 2nd Engineering EXPO 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/30. International Yoga Day 2023-24.pdf
https://aksuniversity.in/naac/Criteria_5/5.3 Student Participation and Activities/5.3.3 Institution Competition And Events/3Data Tech Fest/17. TECHNO-FEST 2022-23.pdf



